
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 24th February 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been looking at arrays in 
Maths which has  included the children draw-
ing their own arrays to help them solve mul-
tiplication number sentences. In English, the 
children have been preparing to write their 
own version of ‘The Queen’s Hat’. They have 
be looking at different ways to start a sen-
tence and how to write verbs in the past 
tense. We have also been preparing for our 
performance to the parents. It would be great 
if the children can continue to practise learn-
ing their song words in preparation for the 
performance.  

Next week is another busy week for the Year 2 
children. On Thursday, the children will be 
performing some songs and retelling a story 
which they are all very excited about.  In 
preparation for that we will be practising 
quite a lot in the hall. In English, the children 
will be writing their King’s Hat story. In 
Maths, the children will be learning their 2 
and 5 times table if you can practise these 
times table with your child, it will really help 
them in their Maths lessons.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: strolling 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Parent assembly— Thursday 9th March 

Windsor Castle trip— Monday 20th March. 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Ibrahim 

2Franklin: Mannat 

2Newton: Amber  

 


